
 
 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

RoHS and WEEE Statement of Awareness,  
Bren-Tronics, Inc. 

 
 
WEEE /RoHS– Bren-Tronics is aware of EU Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment and 
Reduction of Hazardous Substances directives.  

– At this time Bren-Tronics is excluded from this directive due to military use 
product applications requiring high reliability performance. Bren-Tronics 
Engineering continually searches for technological improvements of the material 
utilized to manufacture Bren-Tronic products. 

– Bren-Tronics currently utilizes Sn/Pb solder for joining electrical connections.  
There is no decision to institute a “lead free” program at this time as a result of 
the “tin whisker” phenomenon and subsequent unreliable soldered connections 
that may result in equipment failure. 

– At such time that information becomes available to support a reliable replacement 
material,  Bren-Tronics will perform the necessary evaluations for potential 
incorporation within Bren-Tronics equipment. 

 
 
Additional information about Bren-Tronics products may be found on Bren-Tronics’ website at 
www.bren-tronics.com.  Questions regarding RoHS and WEEE compliance may be directed to 
sales@bren-tronics.com 
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Bren-Tronics, Inc. 


